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The Bureau of Developmental Disabilities Services will be hosting multiple in-person meet and 
greet opportunities for individuals and families to learn more about each of the awarded case 
management organizations.  The Arc of Indiana will be planning to partner with BDDS in these 
face-to-face opportunities and serve to support BDDS efforts as well as being an additional 
support to individuals and families.   

There will be no formal presentations at these events but rather individuals and families will 
have the opportunity to speak to and ask questions of each of the case management 
organizations at their own pace. In addition, staff from the BDDS and Arc of Indiana will be 
there to answer any questions related to the transition of case management.    

Following are details on the upcoming CMO meet and greet opportunities: 

Wednesday, Nov. 3, 2021 
6:30 – 8:30 p.m. EDT 
Wabash Center 
1500 Salem Street 
Lafayette, IN 47904 

Tuesday, Nov. 9, 2021 
5 – 7 p.m. EST 
ADEC Gaining Grounds Center 
19670 IN-120 
Bristol, IN 46507 

The following CMOs will participate in each of the meet and greet opportunities: 
• CareStar of Indiana
• The Columbus Organization
• Connections Case Management
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• Indiana Professional Management Group
• Inspire Case Management
• Unity of Indiana

There are additional events being planned so please watch for announcements regarding 
additional opportunities.  We look forward to seeing you! 


